## Membership

FPA Philadelphia Tri-State Area Members:

In 2015, we hope each of you were able to attend a quarterly meeting, the spring symposium, the fall retreat or one of the many study groups or happy hour networking events. Each of the many events held presented a great opportunity for our members to network, obtain CE credits, learn about the value our sponsors offer and provide opportunity for you to engage with the Chapter. The best way to engage with the Chapter is to join one of our many committees. Committees and committee volunteers are very important to the long-term health and viability of our organization and a great place to develop skills and connections that will further your career.

We encourage each of our valued members to bring a guest to one of our upcoming events. Please contact membership directly at the number or email below to inquire on a complimentary guest pass.

Here is a list of next few opportunities for members to connect with one another. Please visit our website at <a href="https://www.fpaphilly.org">www.fpaphilly.org</a> for further information and to register for each event.

- January 19<sup>th</sup>: Quarterly CE Breakfast Meeting: Philadelphia Marriott West, Conshohocken registration is open to all members
- January 21<sup>st</sup>: NexGen Happy Hour: Misconduct Tavern, Philadelphia registration is open to all members 36 years of age and under
- February 12<sup>th</sup>: 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Career Day: St. Joseph's University
- March 23<sup>rd</sup>: Quarterly CE Breakfast Meeting: Crowne Plaza Hotel, King of Prussia registration is open to all members

If you would like to learn more about our Chapter committees or if you have any questions on membership please contact me directly. We value your membership and are continually looking for ways to enhance the benefits. Please feel free to drop me a note with any suggestions.

Christopher R. Bertram, CISR
FPA Philadelphia Tri-State Area Membership Director
215-246-1162
<a href="mailto:chris.bertram@marsh.com">chris.bertram@marsh.com</a>